
  
Before Christmas I told the story of the challenges with the container going to YFC Tanzania, and how the Lord was making a way for what He started. How did it turn out? Let me 

share the news they reported just today: 

 

"Today we had the wonderful opportunity to connect with our surrounding community—our neighbors—to share the Word of God. Among the 70 people we reached, 10 gave their 

lives to Christ. In addition to spreading the gospel, we also demonstrated love and compassion by providing various essential items including clothing, soap, buckets, and more. A 

heartfelt thank you to all our generous donors who continue to support this mission. May God bless you abundantly!" 

Zaburi Obadiah, YFC Tanzania National Director 

 

 
 

 
How exciting is that?! By sending the items to Tanzania it gave them this opportunity to share the love of God through practical help, and also through the Word that gives life, and we 

are excited knowing there is so much more to come! They have also started their hairdressing and cosmetolgy at their Embrace Hope Center using the hairdressing chairs and 

supplies that we sent, and many young women's lives are being transformed as they learn a new skill and hear the Word of God. Thank you for your prayers and finances that 

ultimately support these kinds of stories!  

 

 



Family Update 

Today is our granddaughter Mireya's 1st birthday! We are so delighted and happy for Jason & Lindsay to have this little miracle in their lives, along with her big brother Gabriel. We 

look forward to a visit on the Family Day weekend.  

 
We are also excited that our two boys, Andrew & Tim, are spending a few weeks together on a trip to Japan. Lots of snowboarding and site seeing! We feel very blessed to have our 

family and friends.  

 

Thank you for all your prayers and financial support that allow me to join in the Lord's work. You are an integral part of seeing lives changed all over the world! I have already started 

to work through details of a container for YFC The Gambia, and hope to see others come together as we continue into 2025. Thank you for being a part of it! 

 

Dave 

 

To invest in this ministry go to: https://yfc.ca/victoria/team/dave/  

 

In the US, donations can be made through this link https://yfci.org/donate/ Click on "Give to Staff or Nations". In the "Select the Individual/Project You Would Like to Support..." tab, 

type in Dave and you will see my name come up. Click on it and you will be guided through.  

 


